
  

 

Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
andrew.lipman@morganlewis.com 
brett.ferenchak@morganlewis.com 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC  20004  +1.202.739.3000 
United States  +1.202.739.3001 

August 30, 2017 

VIA ECFS & IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: WC Docket No. 17-212 
IB File No. ITC-T/C-20170821-00134 
Applications Filed for Consent to the Proposed Transfer of Control of Transbeam, Inc. to 
GTT Americas, LLC 

 CLARIFICATION 

Dear Secretary Dortch: 

By this letter, GTT Americas, LLC and Transbeam, Inc. clarify that Transbeam, Inc. only provides 
service to business and enterprise customers. Transbeam does not provide service to residential 
customers as misstated in the Application.1   

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brett P. Ferenchak 

Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for GTT Americas, LLC 
 

 

Cc: Tony Hansel (GTT) 
 Marc Sellouk (Transbeam) 
 Andrew Isar (Consultant to Transbeam) 

                                                
1  See Application at 2. 


